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September 2, 1996

U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Washington, D.C. 20555'

Attention: Document Control Desk,

'

Subject: Georgia Institute of Technology
License No. R-97. Docket No. 50-160
Notification of Change in Operator Status

Gentlemen:

Pursuant to 10 CFR 50.74, this is to notify the NRC that the
following reactor operators:

Docket 55-

J. Neil Copeland 70163,

'
Ralph V. DeMeglio 70208

; have left Georgia Tech. Their licenses to operate the GTRR should
'

be revoked.
'

Other organizational changes include Peter Newby has been appointed
Assistant Reactor Manager replacing Mr. Jeremy Sweezy. Mr. Sweezy
will be leaving Georgia Tech at the end of Summer Quarter, October
1996. In addition to Mr. Newby, Mr. Dwayne Patrick Blaylock has

^

been hired on a full time basis.
1

'

Should you have any questions, please call me at (404) 894-3600.
Sincerely,

A'

409R.A. Karam, Ph.D., Director
Neely Nuclear Research Center (

!

| DEnclosure

cc: Ed McAlpine, USNRC Region II
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